ALDEN HOPKINS LANDSCAPE ARCHITECT WILLIAMSBURG, VIRGINIA

October 18, 1957

Mrs. Robert Woods Bliss 1537 Twenty-eighth Street Georgetown Washington 7, D. C.

Dear Mrs. Bliss,

I hope that your summer was full of pleasant experiences and that you are now again settled at home.

Attached is the final report of one recepient of the Dumbarton Oaks Garden Scholarships, Mr. W. Warren Edwards. I believe that its recommendations and suggestions from the scholar's viewpoint merit attention. Mr. Rapuano has asked me to forward this copy of the report to you.

With my best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

bedenttoplenes

Fncl:

cc: Mr. Rapuano Mr. Thacher